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I want to be a CAPS 
partner to help change 
the lives of children

NAME

ADDRESS

CITY 

STATE / ZIP

EMAIL

 ■�  Please contact me regarding CAPS 
being included in my estate planning. CAPS operates on 9.89% administrative expenses, 90.2% of your contribution goes to direct services for children 

and families.  As a 501(c) 3 charitable corporation, your contribution is tax deductible.

1 Bullying Prevention class 
OR 3 hours of respite child care 
for an overwhelmed parent

4 Hours of parenting instruction 
OR 1 Happy Bear session 
for 25 children

Family mentoring services 
for in-home visitation 
and parenting education

Advocacy and support 
services for 1 victim and 
their non-offending parent

1 year of court advocacy and 
professional support for a CASA 
volunteer for a foster child

3 Months of 24/7 
on-call support 
for children and their families

Support for 
School Readiness 
activities

$50

$100

$250

$2,000

$500

$1,000

ANY

So Many Possibilities!
Your gift can provide...

Mail to: CAPS, 155 N. Oakdale Ave., Suite 200, Salina KS 67401 or call 785-825-4493 or DONATE TODAY at www.capsofsalina.org through Paypal.

✁

CAPS Spanish Speaking Services

Child Advocacy & Parenting Services, Inc.� Summer 2022

The Advocate
CAPS Spanish Speaking Services benefits 
clients,community
Read more inside...

Improving children’s lives and strengthening families through education, advocacy and family support.

CAPS started offering 
services to Spanish 
speaking families in 
2001. Since that time, 
the team has grown 
from one part-time 
employee to 5 full-
time positions.  The 
original hire was made 
for Family Mentoring, 
but now the agency is 
committed to providing 
all services (except 
Respite Childcare) in 
both languages. 
How Family Mentoring 
works 
The Family Mentoring 
program is voluntary. 
The family either 
reaches out for services 
or just needs guidance 
about the community 
agency that can help. 
Most Spanish speaking 
families reach out to 
CAPS seeking services 
by self-referral or word 
of mouth. Referrals also 

come from schools, 
the Department for 
Children and Families, 
therapists, lawyers, 
community agencies 
or other agencies 
working with children 
and families. After 
the initial contact, 
intake is completed, 
and an assessment of 
the family’s needs is 
completed. Next, the 
CAPS determines if 
the Family Mentoring 
program best meets 
those identified needs 
or if a referral to other 
community support 
would better serve the 
family.  
If the family agrees 
to participate, a plan 
is completed and 
includes one-on-one 
parenting education 
through weekly in-home 
visitation, or evening 
classes. Family Mentors 
teach families about 
parenting through a 
curriculum or simple life 
skills, all depending on 
the needs of the family, 
without judgement. 
Mentors guide parents 
to find self-motivation 
and improvement to 
strengthen their family.  

What areas do families 
need support? 
To find the best 
resources for a 
client, it’s best to 
understand all areas 
of their life. A Family 
Mentor inquires about 
their housing, jobs, 
income, community, 
and relationships to 
understand where they 
are lacking support 
and who might be their 
best support. Then, 
the Family Mentor 
can find resources or 
direct funding towards 
the areas that are 
needed the most to 
help them thrive. For 
example, if the client 
is having trouble 
finding affordable 
housing, the Family 
Mentor will search 
for resources such 
as the Saline County 
Housing Authority 
which provides housing 
assistance programs 
to individuals in Saline 
County.  
Assisting families to 
reach independence
The goal of Family 
Mentoring is to ensure 
that the families have 

the best support for 
years to come and 
can advocate for 
themselves. The Family 
Mentor must try to help 
the family establish their 
own independence, 
which includes guiding 
the family to educate 
themselves on their 
rights, what resources 
are available to them, 
and where they can go 
for help. This is crucial 
if they need help in 
the future, so they can 
find it and act sooner. 
It’s better if the Family 
Mentor acts as more of 
a person of guidance 
for the families. As the 
old proverb says, “Give 
a person a fish and you 
feed them for a day; 
teach a person to fish 
and you feed them for a 
lifetime.” 
Spanish Parent 
Education
CAPS provides Spanish 
Speaking parenting 
education through 
the Family Mentoring 
program, but also 
evening classes at 
CAPS and online 
via Zoom. Parenting 
classes are facilitated 
in Spanish to build new 

CONTINUED ON PAGE 2

Get Connected!

  twitter.com/capsofsalina

www   www.capsofsalina.org

  caps@capsofsalina.org

  facebook.com/capsofsalina

  pinterest.com/capsofsalina

  CAPS of Salina Parenting Education

  instagram.com/capsofsalina

www 

We’re virtual! 

In an effort to reduce waste, we 
offer an e-newsletter. 

Email caps@capsofsalina.org or  
call (785) 825-4493 to sign up!

The voice of children and families for those who support them 

Reyna Banda-Torres, BA
CAPS BILINGUAL SERVICES

PROGRAM DIRECTOR

OR CURRENT ADDRESS
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Many Thanks!

Employee Payroll Deduction
BLUE BEACON
Jessica Adkins
Russell Blochlinger
Bradley Brandon
Rebekah Brandt
Barbara Brown
Terry Cornett
Dawn Diaz
Alfonso Fombona
Mike and Anne Fontes
Stephanie Goodwin-

Reinking
Dean Haiden
Manipa Hines
Michelle Hynes
Linda Ingermanson
Jack and Donna Lennon
Eric McCullough
Troy Orr
Rhonda Palmquist
Tina Price
Larry Prothro

Adria Smith
Francis Sullivan
Mary C. Verhoeff
Guy Walker
Mike and Penny Walker
Trace and Cindy Walker
Chad Walker
Christina Warford
Jennifer Wiegert
Michelle Wikoff-Schrock
Vicki Williams

EVERGY
Brad Carlson
Mathew Howard
David Kohart
Kimberly Mick
Kyle Wright

ROLLING HILLS ZOO
Hilary Mullane AmazonSmile is a simple and 

automatic way for you to support 
CAPS every time you shop, at not cost 
to you. 
On your first visit to AmazonSmile 
(smile.amazon.com), select CAPS 
to receive donations from eligible 
purchases before you begin 
shopping. Every eligible purchase you 
make at smile.amazon.com will result 
in a 0.5% donation of the purchase 
price from your eligible AmazonSmile 
purchases.

Shop today and support CAPS!

General Donations 
AmazonSmile
Roy & Donice Applequist
Bank VI
Tom & Roxanne Bell
Cloie Brevik
Rex & Colleen Cearley
Central National Bank
Champion Seminars
Brenda Christie
Jim & Becky Cram
Don & Florence McCune Foundation
Emily Dumler
Janell Eckhardt
First Bank Kansas
Tori Glavin
Julianne Grahn
Greater Salina Community Foundation
Betty & Dean Groves
Alan & Kathy Hale
Carol Hamilton

Melinda Hansen
Mark & Carolee Jones
Kansas CASA Association
Bill Knox
Kroger
Phil & Glenda Krug Fund
Debbie Lorenson
Kathleen Lowman
John & Mary Jane Mortimer
Mowery Clinic
Tamara Mulvey
Jeff & Darlene Nicholson
Marissa Patton
Tom & Katie Platten
John & Margaret Presley
Ron & Elizabeth Prielipp Fund
Nellie Quade
Chris & Mike Ritter
Karen Resley
Ashley Rupert

David & Debra Sellers
SES 4th Grade J-Store
Harry & Pam Smith
Thomas & Elane Stein
Sunrise Presbyterian Church
Trinity United Methodist Church
Chris & Christina Trocheck
Ed & Carol Viar
Walker Family Foundation
Larry & Jennifer Watts
Kathryn White
Ty & Laura Wood
Monica & Greg Woolsoncroft
Zimmerman Family Foundation

parenting skills and new 
methods for parents of 
children in different age 
groups. CAPS Spanish 
Speaking educators 
strive to teach parents 
new and rewarding kills 
to develop happier and 
more fulfilling parenting 
experiences. CAPS 
Spanish Speaking 
educators have 
overcome some barriers 
and some culture 
norms to reach Spanish 

speaking parents and 
teach them new skills.
CAPS also provides 
a bilingual library of 
educational books for 
parents and children to 
borrow and check-out. 
It is in the front lobby of 
the CAPS office.
Commitment to the 
families 
One of the greatest 

parts about being a 
Bilingual Family Mentor 
is helping families and 
helping them enter a 
world of opportunity 
that might have been 
difficult to access 
before. Some families 
may have limited 
English and are wanting 
to find resources 
including classes to 
teach the English 
language. The families 
are so welcoming and 

happy to have help. 
Mentors are committed 
to serving families and 
work hard to connect 
clients with programs 
to better themselves. 
By serving the Spanish 
speaking communities, 
CAPS is able to 
improve more childrens’ 
lives and strengthen 
more families in our 
community.

CONTINUED FROM PAGE 1

Volunteers
Bryant Baez
Gacy Dorzweiler
Avery Eshleman
Isidra Franco
Reagan Heidrick
Rita Johnson
Lilly Koland
Natalie Medellin
Ann Mikkelson
Lauryn Mikkelson
Mary Jane Mortimer 
Nguyen Nguyen

Marissa Patton
Chris Ritter
Emma Roberts
Salina Area Young 

Professionals Steering 
Committee

Sally Siegrist
Stevie Silverman
Karen Sutton
Dottie Wallace
Ryann Woodall

We are grateful for our CASA volunteers who 
dedicate their time to the children they serve.

More Respite 
Childcare sessions
CAPS Respite 
Childcare is free, 
quality once-per-
week childcare for 

infants and toddlers. Previously, 
Respite Care was offered 9 am - 
noon Monday through Friday and 
some afternoons. Starting July 
5, Respite Care will be offered 
every morning and afternoon, 
Monday through Friday. CAPS 

is accepting children ages 1-5 
for the new afternoon sessions. 
Please apply by visiting CAPS.
Volunteers Needed
CAPS seeks caring adults to 
volunteer in the infant and 
toddler classrooms. Volunteers 
will help maintain a safe, friendly 
and supportive environment. 
Must be 18 or older and pass a 
background check. Please call 
CAPS at 785-825-4493 or email 

Lora at lora@capsofsalina.org for 
more information.
Free childcare for staff
CAPS is proud to announce that 
we offer free, full-time childcare 
to our staff for children 8 weeks - 
5 years old. Free onsite childcare 
for staff reduces the financial 
burden of finding quality care for 
children before they enter school, 
thus reducing stress for our 
employees. 

New at CAPS

New Employee

Match Madness Results
$13,243.56

Thank you Matt Garretson for shooting  
our free throw and half court shots!

The Original Grande donated 
$2,488.95 to CAPS in April.The 
money was raised from their March 
burrito and sancho sales.
Pictured L-R: Diane Huynh, JRI Hospitality; Mark 
Scholler, JRI Chief Development Officer; Lori 
Blake, CAPS Executive Director; Lora Kirmer, 
CAPS Community Engagement Coordinator; 
Ralita Cheeks, CAPS Board Member; Megan 
Ingermanson-Browne, JRI Hospitality; and  
Daman Hoar, JRI Hospitality

Local organizations and individuals 
raised a total of $2,325 throughout 
April for Child Abuse Prevention 
Month. First Bank Kansas raised 
$1,410 through Denim Days.
Pictured L-R: Cara Emig, First Bank Kansas; Kim 
Gilbertson, First Bank Kansas; Lori Blake, CAPS; 
and Lora Kirmer, CAPS

Auction Results
$57,186.90

Thank you for helping create spaces where  
every child can be safe, healthy and strong!

Match Madness Donors
Jan Albrecht
Dr. Bill & Jane Alsop
Mary Andersen
Patricia & Tim Ault-Duell
Mike & Debbie Berkley
Mark & Jane Berkley
Melissa Bixby
Derald & Mary Blake
Carol Brandert
Bary Brinegar
Eric & Danielle Brown
Kathleen Burkle
Michelle Case
Peter Clark
Dale & Beverly Cole
Lauren Cole
Kevin & Stephanie Cool
Kevin &/leslie Corbett
Kristen & Matt Dill
Emma Doherty
Dexter Eggers & Ann 

Zimmerman
Doug & Beth Edwards
Carolyn Eland
Linda & Ray Everhart
Jessca Flores
Alissa & Keith Foth
Dave Freeland
Madeline Garretson
Elizabeth Garrison
Dr. Chris & Mandi Graber
Cole Graham
Davide Greiser
Melinda & Steve Hansen
Susan & Jerry Hellmar
Tom & Maggie Hemmer
Greg & Linda Henderson
Teresa Henandez
Steve & Anne Hoekstra
Carolyn Hofer & Mark 

Zimmerman
Sue & Keith Holmes

Exline, Inc
Rick & Rita Johnson
Kate Lindsay
John & Darlene Magnuson
Dahx & Colleen Marrs
Dan & Jo Martin
Gayle & Jane McMillen
Eric & Ann Mikkelson
Sallie & RIchard Morrison
Janice Ostrom
Anna Pauscher Morawitz & 

Darren Morawitz
Gayle Pfannenstiel
Bill & Kathleen Pierson
Vicki & Scott Price
Brianna & Kevin Quinley
Patricia Rackley
Doug Randolph
Toni Renfro
Martha & Patrick Riese
Jessica & Fernando 

Rodriguez
Rex & Carol Romeiser
Charlie & Marcy Roth
Marc & Marty Ryan
Carmen San Martin & Dr. 

Robert Kraft
Debra Schmid & Sam Piper
Steve & Joleen Stein
Amy & Ken Stonebraker
Brad Stuewe & Paula Fried
Dorothy Wallace
Sandra M. Ward
Karla & Jeff Waters
Kathryn & MIchael White
Loren & Sara Young
Salina Massage for Health
Hertiage Real Estate 

Advisors
Bennington State Bank

Jace Griffith, BA
Victim Advocate and 
Forensic Interviewer

Jace (pronounced Jase-ee) 
Griffith received her Bachelor’s in 
Psychology at Benedictine College 
here in Kansas. After working for 
CPS out of state for a year, she 
returned to work for CAPS in March 
of 2022. She came to Chris’s Place 
Child Advocacy Center at CAPS 
to help children tell their stories as 
a forensic interviewer and victim 
advocate. Welcome, Jace!

January 1, 2022-May 31, 2022


